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Baseball 
Our boys JV and Varsity teams are up and running. We are looking 
forward to being competitive in our league this year as we prepare 
ourselves for Districts. The boys will be in full swing the months of April 
and May preparing for their Districts on June 5st. We are excited to 
finally get to watch some baseball games after a year off.  
 
Softball 
Just like Baseball, Softball is full swing starting this week and will 
continue into May. On Saturday, June 5th Erie Mason will be playing 
in the Division 3 MHSAA Softball Districts at Ida. Our team is excited to 
be back on their amazing field and are grateful to the opportunity be 
wear their Eagle uniforms again!   
 
Track and Field  
We will open our track and field season with a dual meet at Dundee 
after we return from Spring Break. Our team of coaches will continue 
the rich tradition of our Track and Field program. We look forward to 
the wonderful memories that will be made at our annual Mason 
Invitational on Saturday, May 15th. This is an event several teams from 
the county attend. No Regional information has been released yet. 
With the limit of only 16 teams (8 girls and 8 boys), the MHSAA is still 
working on a plan for Regionals.  
 
Golf: We are able to field a Co-Ed Golf team this year. We will be 
sending them to compete in all TCC Jamborees and a few 
tournaments. With 3 returning golfers this year, and 7 new student-
athletes, we look to be competitive in the TCC. We are happy to 
have Carrington Golf Course as our home course again this year. 
They are very kind and hospitable to our golfers! 
 
 
 
 



Winter notables: 
 
**RJ Cicero is a Sophomore Wrestler who advanced to the State 
Finals in the 103-weight class. We wish him the best of luck at states!  
**Alex Small (Ida) and Ryan Whaley (Ida) both qualified for Swim 
and Dive State Championship this year.  
**Boys Basketball-TCC Champs!  
**Girls Basketball-TCC Champs! 
Congrats to all winter athletes for making it through a tough winter 
sports season.  
 
 
***The MDHHS along with the MHSSA have given guidance as to the 
process of COVID Antigen testing our spring athletes. We are working 
closely with the ISD with ordering and submitting data. Our first round 
of tests will take place on Saturday, April 3rd from 9-11am in the high 
school gym. This test will satisfy the requirement for those students 
planning on practicing over spring break on campus. The scheduled 
weekly test will begin on Monday, April 12th when we return to 
school. Each sport will be designated day of testing. All necessary 
paperwork will be required to be submitted to ensure all athletes are 
tested. We will follow all protocols required for spring sports. The 
MHSAA and MDHHS will continue to issue guidance to us. The athletic 
department appreciates the support of the coaches, student-
athletes, parents, Board of Education and the administration as we all 
work together to ensure a safe and healthy spring sports season for 
our students! 


